

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

13th December 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,



Christmas Celebration Service at St Bridget's Church Friday 16th December

Please could we kindly ask that if you have not already done so, please could you inform the school office whether you will be collecting your child from St Bridget's Church or from School on Friday 16th December.

The infant children will be dismissed wearing their Nativity costumes from St Bridget's Church or from School. As these are school costumes, we would be most grateful if they could be returned to school on the first day of the spring term – Monday 9th January 2017.

Please remember that the children will not need their school bags on Friday 16th December.

Thank you for your co-operation and we look forward to welcoming you to our Christmas service on Friday.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher





